Date: _______________

Long Beach Planning Commission
411 West Ocean Boulevard, 3rd Floor
Long Beach, CA 90802

RE: 	Mercy Housing California Long Beach Senior proposal at PCH and MLK

Dear Long Beach Planning Commission Members:

I am writing to confirm my support for Mercy Housing California’s Long Beach Senior development located at 901 – 945 E Pacific Coast Highway in Long Beach. I am in favor of Mercy Housing California’s proposal for the development of 68 affordable apartment homes for seniors aged 62 and above. The need for safe and decent affordable housing is great in this area and this development is very important for our community.

The Mercy Team has hosted a series of in person and virtual meetings this past year to gather input from residents and community stakeholders. I attended, gave my recommendations, and believe the development of this site for affordable rental housing will be a very positive contribution to our community. 

Sincerely,


NAME: 	________________________________

ADDRESS:	________________________________
					(Optional)
							________________________________

							________________________________
